






February 2024

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express our strong support for the Peer Mediators program, which has been

running in our school - Hobsonville Point Secondary School for almost 10 years now.

The need for this program is evident from the alarming statistics that In New Zealand, 32% of

students reported being bullied at least a few times a month and the Peer Mediators group

teaches students ways to restoratively resolve conflict within their own friendships and to help

other students navigate their conflict and disagreements.

We have enjoyed having the program in our school and the students involved have run many

awareness campaigns and projects around the school, which promote the message of peace

and resolving conflict of all kinds. These projects reach all of the students in our school and

create a positive impact on the awareness of our students and further deepen their learning

about the world and the social issues within it.

This program mirrors the restorative values of the school and is a valued resource for our staff

and students. By improving conflict resolution skills at an early age, we can help set these

teenagers on a path toward success in school and in life.

I urge you to support this vital program and invest in the future of our community.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Jessica Channon

Counsellor and Teacher in charge of the Peer Mediators
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